
	

	

MARIN WILDFIRE PREVENTION AUTHORITY 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO APPROVE A CONFLICT OF INTEREST CODE 

 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that on February 18, 2021, the Marin Wildfire Prevention 
Authority (the “MWPA”) will consider adoption of a Conflict of Interest Code pursuant to 
Government Code sections 87300 et seq.  Pursuant to Government Code section 87302, the 
proposed Conflict of Interest Code identifies the positions within the MWPA that make or 
participate in making decisions that may foreseeably have a material effect on any financial 
interest and contains financial interest disclosure requirements.  Pursuant to Government Code 
section 87303, the MWPA’s proposed Conflict of Interest Code becomes effective when it has 
been approved by the MWPA Board.   

 

 The meeting is accessible to the public by the Zoom meeting platform with a link that 
can be found at https://www.marinwildfire.org/meetings-1. The physical meeting is closed to 
the public consistent with State and local COVID-19 regulations.  For inquiries concerning the 
proposed Conflict of Interest Code or to receive copies of the proposed documents, please 
contact Mark Brown at mbrown@marinwildfire.org.   

 


